
I joined Edmund Carr in March 2020 having recently graduated with First Class honours in 
Accounting and Management from the University of East Anglia. I am now studying towards my final 
2 exams of the ACCA qualification. 

Working at Edmund Carr has given me a lot of exposure to accountancy in the real world compared 
to the fictitious scenarios we used to learn through at university. This has helped reinforce the 
fundamental understanding of accountancy that I already had, alongside enabling me to advance 
through my studies easier. This is because I am now able to relate the exam content to practical 
experience that I have gained.  

I work in the audit and accounts department where I mainly prepare accounts for various companies 
and charities, alongside going out on audit. This provides a lot of job variety as most days I will be 
completing work for a different client. 
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